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Vote by mail is the best way to vote.  It’s safe, secure, and allows people to complete 

their ballot in the comfort of their own home.  It makes voting accessible to people 

with disabilities and people with access to fewer resources.  Vote by mail supports 

democracy.  Requiring people to appear in-person to vote makes voting harder and 

less accessible.  Do not vote to make voters lives more difficult! 

 

I am a small business owner and I would have to give my staff time off to go vote in-

person.  I would give them time off because I’m not an asshole, but it would impact 

the flow of our normal business activities. 

 

I have lived in Oregon my entire adult life and seen in the news how many problems 

in-person voting causes in other states.  Why volunteer for all that headache?!  

Everyone I know in other states hates going to the polls and prefers to vote by mail. 

 

There is no added benefit from switching to in-person voting and it will cause a bunch 

of problems and make voting harder for people with disabilities and less resources.  It 

makes no sense.  Keep voting by mail! 

 

Vote no on SB 210!  


